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29 April 2021

Dear colleagues:
I am pleased to endorse the proposal by to create a certificate in Spanish in Health Care and Human Services.  The certificate (Types 1b and 3b) combines advanced training in Spanish, a foundational understanding of health disparities and language access issues among Hispanic and Latinx populations, and supervised practical experience using Spanish in health and social service contexts.  The certificate is designed to enhance the skills of undergraduate majors and minors in Spanish as well as graduate students in the professional colleges focused on health and social work.
The proposed certificate is well designed and does not duplicate any other currently offered at the university.  It aligns Ohio State with a wide range of colleges and universities that offer similar programs, and has received concurrence from the Colleges of Nursing, Public Health, and Social Work. 
The certificate has the full support of the College of Arts and Sciences.
Sincerely,
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David Horn

Professor of Comparative Studies

Associate Executive Dean for Undergraduate Education
College of Arts and Sciences
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